
Te Awamutu Primary School
Together Achieving Personal Success
MāMahi Tahi Te Eke Panuku A Tētahi

Miniball Term 2, 2024

Monday 29th April 2024

Kia OraWhānau,

Your child has expressed an interest in playing Miniball for the school in Term 2. The games are held
once a week, for eight weeks, on the following dates:

Years 1/2 - Tuesday afternoons at Albert Park Indoor Sports Centre commencing 14th May
(4pm - 7pm)

Years 3/4 - Wednesday afternoons at the Event Centre commencing 15th May February (4pm -
6:30pm)

Years 5/6 - Monday evenings at the Event Centre commencing 13th May (4pm - 6.30pm)

Registration and payment are due Monday 6th May. No late entries will be accepted.

The cost of playing is $30 per person. All children must have their own arrangements for getting to
and from the venue as this is an after-school activity. The game times change each week but will be
during the hours listed above. Games are 4 x 6-minute quarters with 1-minute breaks between each
quarter. Allow thirty minutes for the game each week.

Uniform:
● TAPS sports shirt (ideally the new sports uniform shirt ordered through the office)
● Appropriate sports shoes to be worn at all times. No bare feet.
● Black or Navy shorts - track pants and three-quarter pants are not acceptable.
● No jewellery, watches or other hazardous items to be worn.

If you would like your child to play, please complete the Google Form Link by Monday 6th May. The fee
can be paid via online banking or cash/EFTPOS at the office. If paying online, please use Miniball and
your child’s name as a reference.

Google Link Registration: https://forms.gle/uBssAkSmdFWNaJX36

Each team will need a coach for every game. If we do not have any volunteers for these roles we will
not be able to enter the competition. Please put your hand up to coach if you are able. No experience
is required, just attend each game and sub children on and off the court.

Many thanks

Sara Sabin
TAPS Sports Co-Ordinator

https://forms.gle/uBssAkSmdFWNaJX36

